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Network Development and Administration 
393 East Walnut Street 
Pasadena, California 91188 
(626) 405-3240 

 
VIA US POSTAL SERVICE PRIORITY MAIL, WITH CONFIRMATION RECEIPT  

 
 
 
October 28, 2024 
 
 
RE: Fee Schedule Confirmation  
  
Dear Contracted Provider: 
 
Consistent with Sections 1300.71(o) and 1300.75.4.1(b) of Title 28 of the California Code of 
Regulations, this annual communication is intended to confirm that you have in your possession the 
current contract fee schedule information pertaining to the agreement between you and Kaiser 
Foundation Hospitals.  According to our records, we provided you with a fully executed document, 
including the fee schedule, upon finalization of our agreement.  Unless you inform us otherwise in 
writing, this letter will serve as confirmation that you have the fee schedule.   
 
If you wish to contact us regarding this letter, or to request a copy of your fee schedule, please write 
to us at the following address: 
 
   Network Development and Administration  

393 East Walnut Street 
Pasadena, CA 91188 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Alicia A. Cortez 
Regional Manager, Network Administration and Compliance  
Network Development and Administration   
Southern California Region 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Provider File 
 

 


